
i
'

l-
?

-
.

.e

#'

HA
. _ . _ . _ ~ .. - - _ _ _ .

| IFinessee Valley Auff crity Post Othce Box 2000. Sc<tay Daisy, Tennessee 37379

i

March 30, 1994
!.

i

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control' Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Gentlemen:

In the Matter of ) Docket No. 50-327
Tennessee Valley Authority )

SEQUOYAH NUCLEAR PLANT (SQN)'- DETAILED CONTROL ROOM DESIGN REVIEW (DCRDR) |
PROGRAM IMPLEMENTATI0I: FOR UNIT 1 (TAC NO. M87234)

t

! Reference: NRC letter to TVA dated February 4, 1994, " Evaluation of the
| Detailed Control R.com Design Review Program Implementation at

the Sequoyah Nuclear Plant Units 1 and 2 (TAC Nos. M87234 and,

! M87235)"
|

As requested in the above reference, this letter notifies NRC that TVA has
completed the corrective actions for the Unit 1 human engineering
discrepancies (HEDs). NRC determined that TVA had identified appropriate j
corrective actions for the HEDs at SQN by the above reference. Staff
concerns regarding the SQN DCRDR program have been resolved by completing
the corrective ~ actions for safety-significant HEDs.

There are no commitments contained in this submittal. Please direct
questions concerning this issue to K. C. Weller at (615) 843-7527.

Siacerel ,

Ken Powers
Site Vice President
Sequoyah Nuclear Plant

cc: See page 2

l
O-

9404060183 940330
PDR. ADOCK 05000327

_

p PDR



=_ -

.
.

* .

w

e

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Page 2
March 30, 1994

cc: Mr. D. E. LaBarge, Project Manager
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
One White Flint, North
11555 Rockville Pike
Rockville, Maryland 20852-2739

NRC Resident Inspector
Sequoyah Nuclear Plant <

2600 Igou Ferry Road I

Soddy-Daisy, Tennossee 37379-3624

Regional Administrator
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission '

Region II
101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900
Atlanta, Georgia 30323-2711
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